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Falls City Library closed due to COVID-19 exposure 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Library and Arts Center is closed due to a COVID-19
exposure. 

Mayor Shawna Bindle closed the Library as of Friday afternoon at 2:30 so it
could be disinfected.  

The Southeast District Health Department is being consulted as to when it will be
safe to reopen the Library.  
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